
August 9, 2018 

Portland Fire Prevention 
380 Congress Street 
Portland, Me 04101 
 
Re: Waynflete Lower School 360 Spring Street 

 
Maine State Security Services has installed a new addressable fire alarm system at the new 
Waynflete Lower Schools 360 Spring Street  Portland, Maine. 

This is a 3 story sprinkled educational facility Plans were drawn up following NFPA 101 and 
72, submitted and approved by the city and permit 2017-01343 was issued. The fire alarm 
system was installed as designed with the addition of several smoke detectors due to 
change of use of a storage room to an exercise room. 

All elevator recall functions were tested with Pine State Elevator and the State inspector on 
July 24th 2018, Both Kitchen hoods were tested with the Hood Manufacture rep on 8-2-18, 
Sprinkler Devices were tested with the Sprinkler Systems Inc on 8-2-18,  

The City Master box was installed on 8-6-18 programmed by PFD Michael Clinton and put 
in service. The system is also tied into a UL listed Central Station using 2 phone lines. 

  Installation was done in accordance with NFPA 72, NEC 2011, Life Safety Code, per 
approved plans by the Portland Fire Department and in accordance with the City of Portland 
Signaling System’s Ordinance. All documents pertaining to the fire alarm system are in the 
document box. 

Each one of the devices was tested from device to control panel and from the control panel 
to the Central Station and all devices have passed the testing. Testing was done 8-6-18 

If you should have any questions please feel free to give us a call. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Christopher L’Heureux 
Maine State Security 

Maine State Security 
Services 
A Division of L’Heureux Inc. 

1308 New County Road 
 Dayton, ME 04005 
 Tel: 207-247-4371  
 Fax: 207-929-8484 
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